
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year the children will take part in one full day of transition, where they will move up to 
their new classes, meet their new teacher and have the opportunity to find out all about what 
next year will be like. The transition day will be Tuesday 11th July.   
 
The current Year 6 children will be taking part in either their new high transition activities in 
school.  
 
On this day, please drop your child off at the usual time and in the usual place. Your child’s 
class teacher for next year will collect them from this place and take them to their new 
classroom. The children will work with their teachers and support staff for the next year, giving 
them the opportunity to get to know your child a little and for your child to get to know them.  
 
Your child will be brought out at the end of the day by their current class teacher. They will 
be collected from the usual place at the usual time for their current year group.  
 
Your child’s new class teacher will be setting up a new ‘class’ on ClassDojo, in preparation for 
next year. This will allow them to post information for you and for you to communicate with 
them. If you have any sensitive information that you would like to discuss with your child’s 
new teacher, please would you make a separate appointment via the school office, to speak 
to them privately.  
 
 
The classes for next year will be staffed in the following way: 
 

Nursery Miss L Bailey (on her return from maternity leave), Mrs Spencer, Miss 
Redman(pm) 

Reception Mrs E Smith, Mrs Hallinan, Miss Mawdsley 

Year 1 Mrs L Reilly, Mrs Allen, Mrs Claydon 

Year 2 Miss L Holden, Mrs Connell, Mrs Green 

Year 3 Mrs S Walters, Miss Downes, Miss Samples, Miss Redman (am) 

Year 4 Miss L Gibson, Miss Whitaker, Mrs Mouncey 

Year 5 Miss Z Douthwaite, Miss Martindale 

Year 6 Mr M Lugg, Miss Hardey, Mrs Moore 

 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Grant 
Headteacher 


